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Our July TASC Meeting 
Murder Mystery Dinner  
 
TASC will be holding a special 
event for it’s 
members at 
our July 12th 
meeting.  
The Murder 
Mystery Com-
pany presents 
“A Dance with 
Death”, a 1950’s Sock Hop 
gone sour.   
You will be able to search for 
clues to help to solve the mur-
der and win prizes.  

Join the fun and dress in your 
favorite 1950’s fashions!   
There will be music and dancing 
   $25 members 
   $50 non-members 
We must limit 1 guest per paid 
member. 

RSVP’S for the general meeting 
shall be made to Honey Press-
grove’s office 631-363-9522 or 
email to empress965@aol.com  
They must be received no later 
than the MONDAY before the 
meeting.  If you are unable to  
attend the meeting after you 
have already responded, 
PLEASE call to cancel.  
 
It has been pointed out that a 
number of members have not 
been sending in an RSVP for our 
dinner meetings.  This messes 
up the count for the restaurant 
with either not enough seats and/
or dinners available for those 
that attend.  While we under-
stand an occasional last minute 
change, if you do plan to come to 
the meeting, please RSVP. 

 
WWW.LI-TASC.COM 
This is our website. Visit us !!! 
Also visit our TASC facebook 
page and “like us”.  Only TASC 
members will be able to post on 
the facebook page. 
 
 

MEMBERS CORNER 
 
TASC ANNUAL DUES 
Your annual TASC member-
ship renewals were due as of 
July 1st. They are still only $40 
per year and provide a lot of 
benefits. A Membership form 
must be filled out by EVERY-
ONE for this year. No excep-
tions.  You must note on the 
form whether you want to con-
tinue to receive this newsletter 
in print form or if you would 
prefer an email only. 
 
 
Upcoming TASC calendar 
August—No meeting 
September – TBA 
 
 
Suppliers! Save the Date! 
This year’s TASC Trade Show 
will be held on Thursday, Octo-
ber 26th at the Clarion Hotel 
near MacArthur Airport.  Please 
contact our Trade show chair-
person; Jeaneane De Cicco via 
email at: 
Jeaneane.decicco@gmail.com  
for information or to reserve 
your table.  First come, first 
served. 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
  I hope everyone had a great 4th of July, cele-

brating our country's independence.  It's a great 

sense of pride to be an American and this gives 

us all a chance to appreciate it. 

  What beautiful weather we have been having, 

finally some summer weather has arrived.  I 

hope everyone is enjoying our wonderful 

beaches and visiting many Long Island attrac-

tions. 

  This month’s meeting is going to be amazing. I 

hope all will attend.  We will be hosting a Murder 

Mystery Dinner, the theme is “A Dance with 

Death”, a 1950’s Sock Hop.   We will be able to 

participate and search for clues to help solve the 

murder.  Don't forget to wear your 50s attire, 

drag out those poodle skirts and blue jeans with 

the rolled up tee shirt sleeves, (LOL.) Please re-

member to RSVP so we have an accurate count. 

  Thank you to all that attended last month’s 

meeting; Natasha Lee Soy did a fabulous job of 

updating the members on all the new happen-

ings in Aruba and we enjoyed the fabulous cock-

tail hour, thank you Aruba! 

  Remember to send in your membership dues 

this month. 

  I would like to remind everyone that we will not 

be having an August meeting. Have a fabulous 

summer.... 

See you on July 12th. 

   Fran Raupp 


